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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Netherlands.  
Montenegro commends the country’s longstanding commitment to the protection and promotion of human rights both(in the national and international settings, including its active role in the Human Rights Council.(
We are pleased to note the achievements and significant efforts being made across a wide array of human rights issues, with an emphasis on addressing some of the identified challenges associated with discrimination and racism, equality and non-discrimination, the rights of vulnerable groups, human trafficking– to name just a few. 
We welcome the further strengthening of institutional infrastructure, including the appointment of a National Coordinator for Combating Discrimination and Racism (NCDR) and National Advisory Commission. As well as the Government’s toughened approach to gender-based violence. And  the LGBTI Safety Action Plan 2019-2022  to ensure that all people feel safe and have the opportunity to be who they want to be.
Montenegro recommends to the Netherlands:
1. To further strengthen its system of foster care and substitute family homes, with a view to phasing out the institutionalization of children, and allocate adequate funds to families to promote and support care in a family environment;
2. To intensify efforts to reduce the backlogs in the asylum application and the family reunification process;
3. (To raise the age of criminal responsibility to at least 14 years;(
Thank you. 
